
 

U.S. 17 Widening 
from south of Spring Street to  
Lake Winona Road 

Financial Project Identification (FPID) No.:  410251-3 

Project Description 
 
The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) is 
planning improvements to increase capacity and 
enhance safety along U.S. 17 from south of Spring 
Street to Lake Winona Road. 
 
The initial project segment from the 
PD&E Study proposes widening U.S. 17 
from two lanes to four lanes and 
constructing a roundabout at the 
intersection of U.S. 17 and Spring Garden 
Avenue/Spring Garden Ranch Road. 
Three new drainage ponds are also 
proposed as part of the improvements. 
The project also includes a multi-use trail 
from Spring Garden Avenue to Lake 
Winona Road and a new entrance into 
the Department of Forestry compound. In response to 
public comments, the project limits have been 
extended to allow for the addition of a signal at Ponce 
DeLeon Boulevard/East Baxter Street.  
 
This project is a portion of the overall project approved 
in the PD&E Study to widen U.S. 17 to north of S.R. 
40. In order to more easily implement the design and 
construction, the project has been divided into three 
segments. This project is segment 1. Segment 2 
extends from the Duke Energy Substation south of S.R. 
40 to north of S.R. 40.  Segment 3 plans to widen the roadway from south of Winona Road to the Duke 
Energy Substation and plans to include a new bridge over Deep Creek, as well as a wildlife crossing culvert.  

Project Status and Estimated Costs* 

07-19-2022 

Design: Ongoing - completion early 2023 8.7 Million 

Right of Way: Completed               9.6 Million  

Construction: Funded - summer 2023 29.7 Million  

$ 

$ 

$ 
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*subject to change 


